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Next month will be a trunk 
show with the quilts from 
our own member Janet 
Espeleta. She moved here 
from Las Vegas in 2008.  
 

Ugly Quilt Contest 
 
Have a good 4th of July and 
remember to come to the 
next day for our Day 
Chapter Guild meeting. 
 
Are you ready for a new 
year with the first program 
being something we all can 
have an active part of? You 
need to bring your ugly 
quilt, if you have one. It can 
be just a top or be 
completed with the quilting. 
There will be no name 
added to your piece at the 
beginning.  Members will go 
around and vote for the 

u g l i e s t  o n e .  N o w 
remember, just because 
you think it is ugly, 
someone else might not. 
There will be prizes given 
out too. So don’t miss the 
fun and come and 
vote. You may change 
your mind and like 
your quilt after all. 
 
The Church will be 
open at 9 a.m. for a sit 
and sew time. Come 
and enjoy this time. 
We will be doing this 
for a few months. 
 

Welcome to the Starlight 
Piecemakers’ County Fair 
at BTQG… Join in the fun 
and games at the July 
meeting. 
 
If you have items for sale 
and want a table at our 
impromptu flea market and 
produce sale just let 
Bettina Havig know by June 
25. You can sell fruits and 
vegetables, baked goods, 
jams, jellies, crafts or 
collectibles and the profits 
are yours. Tables are first 
come first served… limit of 
10 church tables total, one 
per member maximum, you 

can share a table or bring 
you own table.  
 
Relay races… quilter style. 
Get a team of four together 
and see how fast you can 
piece the chosen block. 
Each team member will 
complete one step and 
pass it on to the next team 
member. You can work by 
hand or machine, separate 
competitions. You have to 
provide one machine and 
only one machine per team 
if you piece by machine. 
You must register your 
team in advance so that we 
have enough kits. The team 
in each category (hand and 

machine) with the best time 
will win the prizes.  
Join in Quilto… that’s bingo 
for quilters. One fat quarter 
buys each Quilto card.  
 
Or see how fast you can 
―find a word‖-- quilt word 
that is and pick a fat 
quarter prize. 
 
Or complete the crossword 
puzzle and win a prize. 
 
And there will be popcorn, 
tea and lemonade for all.  
Submitted by Bettina Havig 

D a y  C h a p t e r  

S t a r l i g h t  P i e c e m a k e r s  



The BTQG quilt show Quilt Expressions 2010 will be 
November 6 and 7, 2010 at Stoney Creek Inn.  We 
do not have as much space for hanging quilts but we 
are hoping to have 250 quilts to display.  In order to 
get the program, map insert, and lay-out done in a 
timely manner, and accurately, our deadline this 
year is September 30th (if mailed September 26th).  
SO….. Start planning your entries. (We are NOT 
taking applications at the October meetings.) You 
must be a paid member to enter a quilt or sponsor a 
quilt.  No quilt may be entered that has been in a 
BTQG show in the last five years, unless it was voted 
―Viewer’s Choice‖ in the previous show.  
Again this year we STRONGLY ENCOURAGE you to 
type your entry directly into the form on the internet. 
This will make it much easier to do the labels.  It also 
saves the guild money for printing costs.  For those 
who sincerely shudder and shake at the thought of 
using the internet, we will be happy to accept the 
hand-written forms. For anyone who is submitting 
entries by hand, you will also need to fill in your 
claim check, except the areas marked ―to be 
assigned‖.  If you do on-line, the computer will fill in 
the claim check for you.  It is quick and easy to do.  
 
TO DO ON-LINE REGISTRATION, you need to know 
the information from the registration form, especially 
width and height (IN INCHES). 
 
1. Go to the BTQG website and click on 

www.jackiequilts.com (or go there directly) 

Quilt Show Entry Form – Quilt Expressions 2010 
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 Note:  This takes you to Jackie Berry’s website.  Not to worry 
we are using the entry form developed by Jackie’s grandson 
Jordan for the 2008 quilt show since it worked so well.   

2. Click on Online Quilt Submission Application.  (We decided 
to eliminate the PASSWORD.)  

3. Read the directions at the top, BUT basically you just click 
on each entry with your mouse and type. Be sure you pull 
down the arrow that says type of entry in order to choose 
Challenge, Friendship, Wall hanging, Decorative, etc.   EASY.  

4. When finished, hit ―Submit Quilt.‖   
5. Double check your typing for accuracy. 
6. If okay, hit ―submit my entry.‖   
7. Print your claim check and label (all filled out for you) before 

proceeding,  
8. Then either click on ―Submit another quilt,‖ or hit the red X 

in the upper right hand corner to close windows. Again EASY.   
 
Note:  If you choose ―wearable‖ OR ―decorative,‖ identify the 
item by ―decorative type,‖ so that we can make arrangements 
to exhibit it properly.  Then fill in approximate size.  Also, there 
are a couple of new categories – ―challenge quilt‖ and 
―education.‖  So if you participated in the challenge or made a 
quilt or other item in a BTQG sponsored class or in a class 
taught at a retreat, we would like to display those.  
 
I will be set up at the July, August and September meetings to 
answer any questions.  If you already know and have finished 
some of your entries, please submit the forms early.  IF you 
have any questions, you can also call me at 573-445-4217 or 
email morrisw@missouri.edu .   

Willie Morris          

I am already hearing about a 
lot of interesting programs 
and of course our quilt show 
in the coming quilt year.  
Be ready to take part by 
making suggestions that play 
a positive role in our growth.   
Be sure too renew your 
membership.   Our Guild has 
so much going on in the 
interest groups and special 
programs. Be ready to 
suggest some new interest 
groups that fulfill your desire 
to share and learn.  Machine 
embroidery, Singer Sisters,  
Crazy quilt monthly challenge. 
Again our purpose is to enjoy 
ourselves in quilting and 
fellowship while sharing the 

Dear quilting friends, 
This has been quite an 
experience.  Thank you for 
being so supportive as I 
struggled to live up to the 
reputations of those before 
me. (I didn't.) I had the joy 
being involved with you as we 
accomplished a lot this year. I 
saw a lot of smiles and shared 
quilting experiences.  Your 
chapter officers worked hard 
to a have a variety of good 
programs.  Thank you for all 
your hard work. We have a 
better foundation in our 
treasury.  Sometimes not 
spending money is a good 
thing. Our change in printers 
made a significant difference.  

Past  CEO 

Happy 
New 
Guild 
Year!! 

qui l t ing  ar ts  through 
expression and service.  
Thank you for all the beautiful 
blocks. It's time to retire 
again to get the quilt ready 
for the quilt show.    Keep 
quilting!  
  
  Nancy Antonio 



transitional home for those that 
have aged out of the foster care 
program and are transitioning to 
adulthood.  Sol House is 
associated with Rainbow House, 
the recipient of many of our 
quilts.   
 
Thanks to the generosity of 
many of you, we provided 
Rainbow House with numerous 
totes and suitcases so children 
can preserve their dignity and 
not have to carry their 
possessions in a paper grocery 
bag.   
 
We challenge you to consider 
making a twin bed sized quilt for 
the Veterans Hospital long term 
care unit.  As with the Palliative 

also a lesson in a unique 
way to make a label. 

 Out of the Box by Mary 
Lou Weidman.  Learn to 
be more creative and 
stretch your imagination 
when designing quilts.  
There are many 
whimsical, unique and 
out of the box designs to 
inspire you.  Be sure to 
check this book out if 
you are looking for 
inspiration for your 

We have enjoyed our time as 
your librarians.  We leave 
you with a few new books to 
enhance your quilting 
knowledge and pleasure. 
 
 Hop to It by Edyta Sitar.  

This book features 
twelve blocks in eight 
different projects using 
easy appliqué 
techniques.  Most of 
done in batiks.  There is 

challenge quilt for the 
quilt show. 

 Aunt Millie’s Garden by 
Becky Goldsmith and 
Linda Jenkins.  You will 
find twelve flowering 
blocks to appliqué along 
with an instruction 
booklet and full-size 
patterns for creating the 
blocks. 

 Appliqué outside the 
Lines by Becky 
Goldsmith and Linda 

May 24, 2010 
 
Dear Members of the Boonslick Trail 
Quilters Guild, 
 
My husband Larry & I want to express 
our sincere thank you to each of the 
members of the Guild who helped 
make the garage sale that Christy 
Gray, Barb Nichols and Sandy Moritz 

S e r v i c e  P r o j e c t  U p d a t e  

T h a n k  Y o u  
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With Grateful Hearts 
 
Thanks to everyone who 
contributed in any way in the 
making of quilts for our service 
project committee.  Many hands 
did make easier and more 
productive work.  Our final tally 
of quilts for this year is fifty quilts.  
This includes the quilts out right 
now getting the finishing touches 
of binding or labels sewn on that 
will be turned in at the July 
meetings.  Together, we can 
make a difference!  Thank you 
for sharing your talents! 
 
We are still working towards 
having enough twin bed sized 
quilts to provide one quilt for 
each bed at Sol House, the 

Jenkins.  Throw away your 
ruler and enjoy these eight 
freeform appliqué quilts 
using a no-rules approach.  
There are instructions on 
appliquéing the Piece-of 
Cake way. 

 
Be sure to drop by the library 
table and welcome our new 
librarians Linda Karns and Pat 
Leistner. 
 
Willie and Judy 

care baskets, the service project 
committee will be glad to serve 
as a conduit for your donations 
to these two programs as 
individuals, not as the guild-
adopted projects.  
 
We will be looking forward to 
expanding our committee in the 
coming year, and welcome 
members on the committee.  
Please consider serving on this 
committee or any of the 
committees that contribute to the 
well being of the guild. 
 
Joan Pottinger and Cecile 
Mazan, co-chairs of Service 
Projects Committee 

held on our behalf a huge success.  It 
is through the generosity of folks like 
you that we are now going to be able 
to survive financially for the next 
several weeks while he is not only 
being treated for prostate cancer, but 
also for some other health issues 
that have just recently been 
discovered.  I would love to hear from 
the two ladies who donated the 

antique quilts to us as the people 
who purchased those quilts are 
interested in finding out anything 
about the person(s) who made them.  
You can contact me either at (660) 
882-2801 or at 
janetespeleta@ymail.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
Janet & Larry Espeleta 

L i b r a r y  N e w s  



T r e a s u r e r ’ s  R e p o r t  
Submitted by Christy Gray 

As of May 31, 2010 
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J u l y  C a l e n d a r  
Submitted by Dawn Heese 

Checking                      $  5420.85  
Money Market                      $  1032.90  
CD's                      $ 10734.03  
Members                                   228  

 
 
 

A n n u a l  M e e t i n g  
Submitted by Nancy Antonio 

The annual meeting 
was held Saturday, 
June 5, 2010 at 9 a.m. 
at the Days Inn on I- 
70.  Elections were 
held with Alice Leeper, 
CEO, Joan Westcott, 
Vice Chairman, and 
L a u r i  M u r p h y , 
Secretary elected to 
office.  The treasurer 
po s i t i o n  r e mai ns 
vacant.  
  
In voting on the line 
items in budget. Item 
# 1  O u t r e a c h /
Education/Membership 
was chosen.  The 
majority also chose to 
support Heartland 
Membership included 
i n  M e m b e r s h i p 
category. On item #2 
Spend no money on 
this category passed.  
Since the proposed 
budget had been 
fragmented, CEO Nancy 
Antonio called for a 
vote to pass budget 
with changes as voted 
on by  members  
Daphne Hedges made 

a motion that the 
amounts in the budget 
be accepted with  the 
category Of Outreach/
E d u c a t i o n / 
Membership included. 
P r i s c i l l a  S t r u b e 
seconded the motion. It 
passed.  None of the 
B y l a w  p r o p o s e d 
passed.  There were 26 
mail in ballots; 86 total. 
  
Our special speaker 
was Karla Menaugh, 
w h o  c o a u t h o r e d 
Juniper and Mistletoe.  
She showed us quilts 
that were in various 
pu b l i c a t io n s  a n d 
p a t t e r n s .   S h e 
explained how she gets 
her machine appliqué 
to look like hand 
appliqué. 
 

July 1 7:00 pm Starlight 
Piecemakers 

Fairview 
Methodist Church 
Contact: Dawn 
Heese 

July 5 1:00 pm Day Chapter 
Meeting 

Fairview 
Methodist Church 
Contact: Tammy 
Bush 

July 5 9:30 am Pushing the 
Limits 
Row by Row 
Group 

Library 
Contact:Jackie 
Berry 

July 8 9:30 am Sassy 
Stitchers (day 
appliqué) 

Library 
Contact: Donna 
Burris 

July 8 1:30 pm Quilt History 
Interest Group 

Library 
Contact: Bettina 
Havig 

July 12 6:30 pm Executive Bd 
Meeting 

Library 
Contact: Alice 
Leeper 

July 13 3:00 am Day Chapter 
Bd Meeting 

Contact: Tammy 
Bush 
Public Library 

July 13 6:30 pm Starlight 
Piecemakers 
Bd Mtg 

Contact: Dawn 
Heese 
Library 

July 14 5:00 pm Newsletter 
Deadline 

Contact: Rona 
Duncan 

July 15 6:30 pm Adventurers 
Group 

Contact: Angie 
Weithman 

July 19 1:00 pm Handmade 
Quilts 

Contact: Linda 
Sandlin 

July 20 9:30 am Charm Group Library 
Contact: Kay 
Shoner 

July 21 7:00 pm 30s Group Contact: Jane Lee 

July 22 9:00 am Redwork 
Group 

Contact:Myrna 
Powers 

July 26 6:30 pm Night Appliqué Library 
Contact: Joan 
Westcott 



become my role model in many ways 
and I learn from her each day as we 
share life.   
 
I always do the friendship blocks as a 
way to learn new block patterns and 
try them out to see if I like them 
before committing time and money for 
a whole quilt of that block. And I enjoy 
finding ―my‖ blocks I contributed to 
the Friendship blocks of fellow quilters 
when those completed quilts hang in 
our quilt shows. It’s fun to spot my 
little part in the whole of a quilt and 
brings fond memories of the time I 
spent making them. 
 
I like attending both chapters and 
especially cherish the friendships I 
have made at each chapter.  That is 
why, when I was chosen for the Day 
chapter friendship block, I chose to 
use the same friendship block as I 
used recently at Starlight Piecemakers 

chapter.  Thus, my one quilt will 
encompass all my guild friends!   
 
The pattern is a signed Friendship Star 
pattern I copied from an antique quilt 
in a childhood friend’s mother’s 
collection.  I call it ―My Garden of 
Friends.‖  The block is simple to make 
and will be beautiful in bold, scrappy 
fabrics.  It takes 4 signature blocks to 
make up one star in the pattern, so I 
plan to include some blank blocks in 
the quilt to allow for future quilting 
friends to sign. 
 
 
 
 
 

J u n e  F r i e n d s h i p  B l o c k — D a y  

P a g e  5  V o l u m e  3 3 ,  I s s u e  1  

Day Chapter’s June Friendship Block 
Winner is Joan Pottinger 
 
I have 2 sons and a daughter, 4 
grandsons, 1 granddaughter, and a 
new grandbaby on the way in late 
August.  I have recently started 
dabbling with miniatures after 
designing quilts for dollhouse beds, 
and am trying my hand at designing 
my own patterns. 
 
While I have sewn most of my life, I 
only took up quilting after moving to 
Columbia in August 2002.  Quilting is 
a way of expressing myself creatively 
and it became a way to make friends 
in a new community.  My attendance 
at the Day Chapter has depended on 
the periods in my life when I have 
been unemployed or on medical leave.   
My current career is as a caregiver/
companion for a remarkable almost 
102 year-old lady.  Ms Lucy has 

W h a t ’ s  H a p p e n i n g  

June 25-27, 2010—Common Threads Quilt Show, 
presented by Prairie Quilt Guild in Wichita, Kansas, 
Century II Expo Hall.  Tickets $10 (3-day pass $15) 
 
July 10, 2010—Punch needle get together 

Austen novel on film. We’ll 
read Jane Austen’s novels 
and discuss them. Due to 
s p a c e  c o n s t r a i n t s 
participation will be limited 
or we can form more than 
one group—probably 6-8 in 
a group and no more than 
two groups. Let’s read the 
novels in the order in which 
they were written.  
 
I will help design the 
projects and provide consul 
on calculations and help with 
quilting motif designs. Any 
patterns provided will be 
available only to those in the 
group.  
 

I will provide minimal 
instruction, you can work by 
hand or machine (by 
machine at home). We can 
share in design decisions by 
auditioning things at the 
meetings. Obviously free 
advice is not binding; no one 
has to abide by the 
suggestions. 
 
Quiltmaking, reading, and 
discussion are all part of the 
purpose. Join only if you are 
interested in all three.  
 
The first organizational 
meeting will be July 13, 
2010, 1 p.m. at my home… 
1108 Sunset Lane. We can 

The group is a “sit and 
stitch". The fabric selection 
emphasis will be 1800-1840. 
This is a much more elegant 
era, softer colors, delicate 
floral prints, use of toiles, 
Broder ie  Perse  s tyle 
appliqué, and fine quilting. 
The quilt making focus will 
be on the tradition of quilts 
shared by American and 
English quil t  makers 
especially on frame or 
medallion quilts.  
 
 “Jane Austen” will meet bi-
monthly in a home, mine or 
other member’s, for one 
year.  Whenever feasible we 
may include viewing an 

J a n e  A u s t e n  e r a  q u i l t s  
Submitted by Bettina Havig 

discuss our options then. I do 
need to know if you plan to 
attend that first meeting.  
 
Bettina Havig 

Sept 23-25, 2010– Ozark Piecemakers Quilt Show, 
Springfield Expo Center, 635 E. St. Louis St., 
Springfield, MO 
 
Nov 6-7, 2010—BTQG QUILT SHOW!!! StoneyCreek Inn 
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QUILT-A-GRAM 
Published monthly by Booneslick Trail Quilters’ Guild, a not-for-profit organization, 
established in 1978, and dedicated to educating its members and the community in 
the art and appreciation of quilt making.  

2010-2011 BTQG Executive Board   

CEO /Chairman:  Alice Leeper 573-489-1458 

Vice-Chairman: Joan Wescott 573-874-8160  

Secretary: Lauri Murphy     573-446-2476  

Treasurer: Open  

Publications: Linda Sappington 573-657-9445  

Quilt Show: Carrol Lewis 
Dawn Heese 

573-657-4532 
573-234-1540 

Librarian: Linda Karns 
Pat Leistner 

573-874-0288  
573-446-0811  

Historian Open  

Winter Retreat Brenda Austin 
 

573-657-2332  

Bare Bones Retreat Open  

Service Project: Joan Pottinger 
Cecile Mazan 

573-443-5303 
573-698-2008 

Past CEO Nancy Antonio 573-445-6604 

Day Chapter Board 

President: Tammy Bush  

Vice-President: Marilyn Smith/ 
Barbara Bauman 

 

Secretary: Boo! Kula  

Membership: Nancy Ankeney  

Hospitality: Brenda Austin/ 
Pat Abrams 

 

Friendship Blocks: Laura Eggeman  

Past President: Cindy Green  

Starlight Piecemakers Board 

President: Dawn Heese  

Vice-President: Dennis Smith 
Marilyn Russell 

 

Secretary:   

Membership:   

Hospitality:   

Friendship Blocks:   

Past President:   

Form and Function  
Custom Quilting 

By Tammy Bush 
Please call for a booking or 

pricing quotes. 
2900 Conestoga Ct. 
Columbia, Mo 65203 
573-256-8350 (h)/ 
573-529-1729 (c) 

For Sale: 
Husqvarna Viking Mega Quilter and Inspira quilting 
frame, $2000.  Opened but not used.  Please contact 
Beverly Wyatt at 573-442-4968 for more information. 

Regular meetings of the Guild are held on the first 
Monday of the month at 1:00 pm and the first Thursday 
of the month at 7:00 pm at the Fairview United 
Methodist Church, 3200 Chapel Hill Rd., Columbia, 
Missouri. Annual dues are $30 for the fiscal year of July 
1 to June 30.  Dues are payable on July 1st. Newsletter 
deadline is the Wednesday after the Executive Board 
Meeting at 5:00 pm, of each month. Email items to :  
Rona Duncan at rona_duncan@juno.com.   



 

 

their raffle.  They were 
very good and looked 
like something we 
could do fairly easily.  
Just get a couple of 
friends and gather 
some items, package 
them fancy and have 
them as part of the $1 
ticket drawings.   

(2) Time to start entering 
your guilts and other 
items.  We'll have a 

new layout this year, so 
it will take longer to get 
planned out.  Don't 
forget the items that 
were made in a class or 
retreat.  We're having 
an educational section 
to showcase what you 
can learn as a guild 
member.   

(3) Please help Mona get 
many, many items 

Time is passing very 
quickly.   
As of July 1, we will be 128 
days from the quilt show.  
Time to start doing some 
housekeeping to be sure 
we'll be ready.   
 
(1) The Jefferson City guild 

members donated 
items and made some 
gift baskets with a 
theme that was part of 

Q u i l t  S h o w  
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ready for the Market 
Place.   

(4) T h e  q u i l t  s h o w 
committee will meet on 
July 1 at 6:00 for a 
short meeting to get 
updates on everyone’s 
progress.  Thanks to 
everyone who is 
working toward making 
this a very good show. 

 

REMINDER 
 
Don’t forget about the Punch needle get-together July 10, 
9-2 at the Copper Kettle Restaurant.  There is no fee, just a 
gathering of folks that like to do punch needle or for any 
one that wants to learn how. Just bring your projects, set 
back, relax & have fun. 
The only requirement is you need to purchase a lunch; you 
can spend lots or a little, what ever your appetite calls for.   
Call or e-mail Priscilla to sign up… 474-5149, e-mail..  
pstrube@centurytel.net or send the sign up sheet that was 
in the May newsletter, available on the website. 
Priscilla  

P u n c h N e e d l e  G e t  
T o g e t h e r  

from Miss Rosie's, bring it 
along.  Her copyright 
statement allows making 
those for charity.  Bring 
your machine, extension 
cord and basic sewing 
supplies.  An extra iron and 
board or mat would be 
helpful.  If you're staying the 
entire day, lunch will be on 
your own, so bring a brown 
b a g  l u n c h  a n d  a 
beverage.  Snacks are 
welcome, too, of course. 
 
Mona Stevenson and the 
Marketplace Committee 

The quilt show is fast 
approaching and the 
Marketplace still needs 
more merchandise.  A 
workshop for sewing 
placemats, pincushions 
a n d  p o t h o l d e r s  i s 
scheduled for Friday July 23 
from 9:30-4 at the Trinity 
Presbyterian Church on 
Rollins Road.  You are 
welcome to work all day or 
to come for any part of the 
day that suits your 
schedule.  Patterns, 
batting and fabrics will be 
available, but feel free to 
bring your own, as well.  If 
you have a Tuffets pattern 

M a r k e t P l a c e  

this is the year you should 
volunteer, please give me a 
call.  I'd be happy to talk 
with you about the 
positions.  New ideas and 
new people are what keep 
an organization young and 
growing. 

Openings: 

Treasurer - This is a critical 
position and it may seem 

intimidating, but it doesn't 
have to be.  If you can 
balance your check book, 
you have all the skills 
required for Treasurer.  Call 
me for more information. 

Historian - It is important 
that we document our 
history.  Sharon Lawler has 
down a fabulous job.  I'm 
sure that she would be 

Dear Fellow Quilters! 

Thank you for electing me 
as your new CEO.  I am 
really looking forward to 
this coming year.  With the 
Quilt Show this Fall, it 
should be an exciting year.   

We still have three 
positions on the Executive 
Board that we need to fill.  
If have been thinking that 

CEO Letter 

happy to talk to you about 
the position. 

Bare Bones Retreat - Are 
you a regular at the Bare 
Bones Retreat?  If so, they 
you already know 
everything you need to 
know to manage the event.  
This is the job for you.  I'm 
told the event sells itself. 
 
 Alice Leeper 



P.O. Box 542 
Columbia, MO 65205-0542 

J u l y  B i r t h d a y s  

WE’RE ON THE WEB 
HTTP://BTQG.MISSOURI.ORG 

Booneslick Trail 
Quilters Guild  

July 5 

1:00 pm 

Ugly Quilt Contest 

Open at 9:00 am  

for sit and sew 

D a y  
C h a p t e r  

July 1 

County Fair! 

7:00 pm 

Flea Market 
Games 

Fun! 

S t a r l i g h t  
P i e c e m a k e r s  

Fairview United Methodist Church 
3200 Chapel Hill Road 
Columbia, MO 65203 

O u r  M e e t i n g  P l a c e  

Edith M. Leeper Jul 03 
Nancy Hudson Jul 07 
Lauri Rich Jul 09 
Sally A. Johnson Jul 10 
Corinne Remeika Jul 11 
Fern W. Turner Jul 11 
Rachel White Jul 11 
Susan Kelley Jul 21 
Nancy Skelly Jul 21 
Sue Turnquist Jul 24 
Frances Cope Jul 26 
Nancy Graviett Jul 27 
Nancy Kennedy Jul 29 
Mary Vincenz Jul 29 

 



Booneslick Trail Quilters’ Guild 
Membership Form—July 1, 2010—June 30, 2011 

Annual Dues:  $30.  Checks payable to ―BTQG.‖  Mail form and check to: 
BTQG Membership, P.O. Box 542, Columbia, MO  65205-0542 

Or, you may turn in form with payment to the Membership Table at a Guild meeting. 
Please complete all sections even if the information is the same as last year.  
Name: _________________________________________                      ______New   ______ Renewal  

Address:______________________________________________________________ 

City/State/Zip________________________________________________ 

Home phone number:____________________     Cell Phone Number: ___________________ 

Work phone number: ____________________    Fax number:___________________________ 

Email:_____________________________________________________________________ 

Website:___________________________________________________________________ 

Birthday: (Month) _________ (Day)___________        Year you joined the Guild: ____________ 

Please Note:  All information requested above will be published in the Guild directory.  If 
you do not want the information published, do not include it on the form above. 

Newsletter preference:   _____U.S. mail       _____email only @ address above or ____________________ 

Email notice preference(s):   ____All (Notices, Reminders, Friendship Star Requests) 

              ____None            

On which committees are you willing to serve: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Do you have any suggestions for a program?  Do you have a collection of quilts you would be willing to offer 
for a trunk show?  If so, please let us know by writing a note on this form.   Other comments and suggestions 
are also welcome. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Date  _______  Check # _______ or   Cash _____ 

Executive Committees:   Chapter Committees: 

 Day Chapter Starlight 

Quilt Show   Service Project   Membership     

Library   Bare Bones Retreat   Hospitality     

Newsletter   Winter Retreat   Friendship Blocks     

Historian       Ad Hoc    



 

Quilt Expressions 2010 
November 6-7, 2010 

BTQG 2010 Quilt Show Entry Form 
Please read carefully, fill out completely and if 
hand-written, please print! 
Deadline for form:  September 30, 2010 
If mailed, mail forms by September 26th to: 
Willie Morris 
6201 S Scotts Blvd 
Columbia, MO 65203 
Email:  morrisw@missouri.edu 
 
Use a separate entry form for each entry! 
This form may be photocopied as needed. 

Quilts must be delivered 
 to Stoney Creek Inn between  
7:30 a.m.  and 11 a.m. on  
November 5th. 
 
 
The number of entries is not limited,  
but indicate your priority in case all quilts cannot be hung. 
 
Priority number: _____ of _____   (1 of 6, 2 of 6, etc.) 
 
All quilts must have a sleeve or we cannot hang them.  Please 
attach a 4” sleeve. 

 
# _____________ 
 
# To be Assigned 
by Person  
Receiving Entry. 

Any guild member may enter quilts and may sponsor a quilt(s) from a person who isn’t in the Guild. 
 
Guild Member Name: ___________________________________________ email address _________________________________ 
Address, City, State, Zip  _____________________________________________________________________________________ 
Home phone # ____________________________ Work # ____________________________ Cell # _________________________ 
Quilt made by member _____ Yes _____ No - - If no, sponsored for ___________________________________________________ 
        Name(s) (Attach additional page if many people) 
Type of Entry:  _____ Quilt 
  _____ Wall hanging 
  _____ Wearable (includes purses) 
  _____ Decorative (bowls, table runners, postcards, pot holders, pillows, etc.) 
   Name item and size ______________________________________ 
  _____ CEO quilt _____ Presidents’ quilt 
  _____ Friendship quilt 
  _____ Challenge quilt 
  _____ Education (from BTQG sponsored classes or retreat classes) 
   
Measure the quilt carefully!  Height __________  Width __________ 
   When hung: (measure INCHES top to bottom) (measure INCHES side to side) 
 
Title:_____________________________________________________  This quilt is for sale _____ No _____ Yes  $ __________ 
 
Pattern Name: ______________________________________________ Owned by: _____________________________________ 
 
Hand/Machine Pieced by: _________________________________ Hand/Machine Quilted by: ____________________________ 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Description:  Describe your entry.  Let the viewer know anything special about it such as pertinent history, why it was made (for a 
special occasion or recipient), and/or how it was made.  This information will be display with the entry.  Try for 70 words or less to 
fit in available space below or continue on the reverse side.  Text will be edited if needed.  Thank you for sharing with us all. 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 



 
Claim Check 
YOUR ENTRY WILL NOT BE AVAILABLE FOR PICK UP UNTIL 6:00 p.m. SUNDAY 11/7/10.  
ALL entries must be picked up between 6:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m.  NO EXCEPTIONS.   
Whoever picks up the quilt MUST have this claim check in their possession. # _____________ 
 
 
Guild Member ___________________________  Quilt Name ______________________________ 
 
Entry Type ________________________________________  # _____ of _____ 

 
- - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - Label for Quilt - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 
Please complete, cut on dotted lines, and safety pin this label to the bottom left corner (right corner 
when looking at the back of the quilt) of your quilt or quilted item when submitted so we can iden-
tify your entry easily. 
 
Name:  ____________________________________Quilt Name: ____________________________ 
Address, City, State, Zip ____________________________________________________________ 
Phone #s:  Home __________________ Work _____________________ Cell __________________ 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - Label for Quilt - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 


